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Port Bair Date

To,

The Executive Secretary,

Andaman Adim Janjati Vikas Samiti,
Secretariat Complex,

Port Blair

Sub:- Repairing of Great Andamanese Houses at Strait Island — reg.
Ref:- 9-3/AAIVS/10/226 dt 31.07.12
Sir,

This is with reference to your letter cited above on subject matter and
it is to inform that, the tender for taking of repair work of Andamanese
Houses has already been invited and due to be received on 04.01.2013. As
soon as receipt of tender the execution of work will be taken up.

The estimate for an amount of %. 23,53,472/- in respect of above
work has been submitted to the Chiems office vide letter No.
AAJVS/ST/DB/CD-1[406]/PB/12-13/3366 dt 24™ Dec 2012 for obtain the A/A
& E/S.

The estimated cost of above work is about of Z. 23,53,472/- please
arrange to deposit the amount for expedition of further process or execution

of work.

Yours faithfully,
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Executive EraglneéqrztJ 'lﬁ
Construction Division No.I
APWD, Port Blair



